
 

 

 

NOTICE TO ALL JOB APPLICANTS 

 

Please be informed that it is the policy of Federated Rural 

Electric to require pre-employment physicals which shall 

include testing for the presence of controlled substances 

(Policy 410).  

 

If you have any questions relative to this policy, contact  

Scott Reimer, General Manager. 

 

 

 


